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Del Ciampo, Joseph

To: RC 2021/2022 Members
Subject: RC Item # 2022-003, Proposal from DRS to Amend PB Section 2-27 (d) to Provide DRS with Non-
public Information from the Atty Registration System for the Collection of the Atty Occupational Tax

Dear Justice McDonald and Judges,

At its meeting on February 7, 2022, the Rules Committee considered the proposal from Department of Revenue Services
(DRS) Deputy Commissioner John Biello to amend Practice Book Section 2-27 (d) to include DRS as an agency who can
access attorney nonpublic information in connection with the collection of the Attorney Occupational Tax (RC ID # 2022-
003). The Committee tabled this matter and referred it to Judge Carroll and to the Connecticut Bar Association for

comment.

Judge Carroll has asked that | inform you that he has no comment on the proposal other than to note that this solution
was discussed with DRS several months ago and that he supports it.

Thank you.

-Joe

Joseph J. Del Ciampo
Director of Legal Services
Connecticut Judicial Branch
100 Washington Street
Hartford, Connecticut 06106

e-mail: Joseph.DelCiampo@jud.ct.gov

Tel: (860) 706-5120
Fax: (860) 566-3449
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